
 
 

25th November 2022 

Dear Parents,  

What a term it has been! Every child has excelled in their own way and we are incredibly 

proud of how they have started the year. It is hard to believe we are already one-third of 

the way through the year.  

To celebrate coming to the end of term and your children working so hard, we will be 

holding our Christmas Party on the afternoon of Friday 16th December 2022. We will be 

ordering Domino’s Pizza and having a party afternoon filled with the choice of a film, games 

and music.  

The cost of the pizza is £3.50 per child. The pizza will be a cheese and tomato topping. If 

your child does not like pizza, they will need a pack lunch but as it is party day, feel free to 

provide a few more snacks- please just remember we are a nut free school. We are also 

happy for all children to bring in a small can of fizzy drink to have with their pizza, if they 

wish. Additionally, we are happy for your child to wear their Christmas jumper on this day/ 

something festive. If your child receives free-school meals, this will still be provided. 

If you wish for your child to have pizza, we will need the money brough in nearer the time. 

We do not require any money to be brought in yet. We will confirm the arrangement for 

this nearer the time. We just wanted to notify you of our plans.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Year 6 Team 
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